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From time to time, the Economic and Trade Policy Branch will release internal working papers 
on aspects of Canadian foreign policy as a stimulus to broader discussion. The attached review 
of Canadian policy at the OECD was commission from Robert Wolfe, a member of the 
Department also associated with the Centre for International Relations at Queen's University, 
Kingston, Ontario. The views expressed do not necessarily represent the policy of the 
Government of Canada. 

Questions and comments should be addressed to the Director, International Econornic Relations 
Division, Department of Foreign Affairs and International Trade Canada, Ottawa, Kl A 0G2. 

This document will shortly be available in French. 


